
  

HIGHWAY REPORT 

May 2023 

 

Brush and Limb Pick Up 

 

 Crews completed the Town and Village’s annual brush pick up 

 

Road Maintenance 

 

 Began roadside mowing 

 Started prepping roads for paving projects 

 Lake Forest Drive was resurfaced with hot mix 

 

Water 

 

 Consolidated Water District maintenance 

 

Tree & Brush Maintenance 

 

 Tree & brush maintenance along roadside to aid line of sight 

 Right of way tree maintenance 

 

Misc.  

 

 New update from Stopen Engineering regarding Ludlowville Rd. (Crooked Hill) 

 Building a new pad for brush drop off and mulch pick up west of the old Highway Barn 

 Attended committee meetings 

 Worked with engineering on capital improvements to Consolidated Water District 

 Crews performed brush cutting within the road right of way in the Village of Lansing 

 Crews preformed ditch maintenance for the Village of Lansing 


